Bratislava, w November 2024

Dear Major General,

On behalf of the Armed Forces of the Slovak Republic please accept out sincere

congratulations on the significant occasion of the Estonia’s Armed Forces Day.

It is a great pleasure for me to extend my personal congratulations to you and
to convey my sincere wishes for peace and prosperity of your country. At the same
time, I would like to pay tribute to all your soldiers who have shown great courage and
dedication in their military service. I wish you every success and further achievements

in the field of defence and security.

As for the future, I remain hopeful for even greater cooperation and closer

working relations between our militaries.
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Major General Andrus MERILO
Chief of Defence
Estonia



